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August 2, 2016 
 
Restaurant Technologies, Inc. 
2250 Pilot Knob Road, Suite 100 
Mendota Heights, MN 55120 
 
Reference: A Preferred Status for Restaurant Technologies, Inc. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership in Avendra’s Food & Beverage Program as a preferred supplier 
for our customers.  We are pleased to inform you that Restaurant Technologies., Inc. has been selected as 
a preferred supplier for their total oil management, bulk oil, and commercial equipment monitoring for the 
foodservice industry. We are very excited to have your company on our list. 
 
As you know, Avendra seeks to provide customers with exceptional value, high quality products and 
services, and excellent customer service. I am certain you and your team will continue to live up to these 
high standards.  
 
Please feel free to use this letter, valid through 12/31/2021, with your sales force as they call on Avendra 
accounts to get our customers acquainted with the products and services you offer.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Stacey Dash  
Vice President, Marketing, Communications & Sustainability  
 
 


